
Town of Richlands 

April 4, 2025 Utility Bills-Notice 

  

 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, the April 2025 Utility Bills have been 
delayed.  We are currently reprinting and re-mailing the current utility bills out today. We 
are advised by our local post office that the customers should have their bills by Monday, 
April 7th.  This may result in your receiving two identical bills for the same billing period. Of 
course, you will only need to pay one.  

We apologize for any inconvenience and should you have any questions, please contact us 
at 276-964-2566.  

Thank you for understanding and patience as we work through this together. 


